
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Coming up next week…20/2/2023 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

 

Children will begin by revising how to partition two digit numbers into different 

combinations of tens and ones using part-part-whole models. We will use a blank 

number line to solve addition and subtraction calculations and solve word problems. 

 

English 

Learning in school: 

 

We will be looking at different texts and practising answering a range of 

comprehension questions. 

 

Reading – children will be read with individually this week.  

 

SPAG – Adding ‘er’, ‘ed’, and ‘est’ suffix to root words ending in an ‘e’, bake --- baked 

 

Topic 
 

Learning in school:  
 

Geography: We will be using maps, atlases and globes to find out which countries are 

the hottest in the world and discovering how many countries sit on the equator 

 

PSHE: We will be learning about personal space and boundaries. 

 

RE: In the Christian religion, Jesus is thought to have changed people’s lives. We will 

discuss that ‘Saviour’ means ‘rescuer’ and the story of Zaccheaeus. 

 

Art: Children will revise hot and cold colours and experiment by mixing a range of hot 

colours to emulate a sunset at the African savannah. 

 

 



Music: We will begin a new module for this half term which is called Zootime, to 

coincide with our learning about Africa.  

 

Computing: We will introduce the children to a new module this half term: making 

music digitally using 2Sequence. 

 

PE: For this half term, we will be looking at target games and sending and receiving. 

 

  Homework  
There is no set homework for the half term break but please do continue to read with 

your child and please see below for the note about common exception words. 
 

 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Inside your child’s homework book, there is a Year 2 common exception words sheet. 

 

Please can you practise spelling the highlighted words at home with your child.  

 

This can be done on paper, on whiteboards, in chalk, rainbow colours – any exciting and 

interesting ways that will help your child to learn the spellings correctly. 

 

If you have any questions at all, please Email your class teacher. 

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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